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HOW TO PROTECT
YOURSELF FROM COVID-19

The best way to prevent illness is

to avoid being exposed to germs.

Everyone should: 

-Wash your hands often

-Avoid close contact 

-Cover coughs and sneezes

-Clean and disinfect

-Monitor your health daily

(Content source: Centers for Disease Control and

Prevention)
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RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT:
NANCY WINN

Nancy Winn is from Corona Del Mar,

California and has lived at The Village

since June. Her favorite thing to do is

listen to music, especially Elvis! Nancy

loves living at The Village because "the

view is beautiful and she's made some

wonderful friends."

Happy Birthday!
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Cassidy is one of our fantastic

receptionists. She has lived all

over the United States and has a

bachelor's degree in Business

Administration. Cassidy's favorite

thing about working at The

Village is that she loves getting

to know the residents and

helping them in any way she can!

She is a valued member of The

Village's team and we are so

lucky to have her! 

NOVEMBER
"FUN FACT"

STAFF SPOTLIGHT:
CASSIDY MASCITELLI

Every year, the President of the

United States pardons a turkey and

saves it from being eaten at

Thanksgiving dinner. The first turkey

pardon ceremony started with

President Truman in 1947. President

Obama pardoned a 45-pound turkey

named Courage, who has flown to

Disneyland and served as Grand

Marshal for the park's Thanksgiving

Day parade! 
Welcome 

Bernard Foster!
Each month we like to take a

moment to welcome residents

that have moved in since our last

newsletter was printed. We hope  

that you will make many new

friends and are delighted that

you have chosen The Village at

Skyline Pines as your home!
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FOR NURSING RELATED QUESTIONS
PLEASE CONTACT OUR NEWEST LPN,

JAMES FARR


